
REGIONAL MUNICIPALITY OF OTTAWA-CARLETON MEMORANDUM

MUNICIPALITÉ RÉGIONALE D’OTTAWA-CARLETON NOTE DE SERVICE

DATE 17 March 1998

TO/DEST. The Chair and Members of
Regional Council

FROM/EXP. Medical Officer of Health

SUBJECT/OBJET MANDATORY HEALTH PROGRAMS AND SERVICES
GUIDELINES

BACKGROUND

As  part of the megaweek changes in the funding of Public Health Services, the Ministry of Health
conducted a review of the Mandatory Health Programs and Services Guidelines of 1989. A draft
version of these guidelines and a detailed staff response was reviewed by Community Services
Committee at its meeting of June 5,1997.

After some delay, the final version of the draft guidelines has been released by the Ministry (Annex A).
A comparison of the new guidelines versus the 1989 version is also attached (Annex B).

DISCUSSION

Staff is currently reviewing the new guidelines and their implication for our programs. Our initial
impression is that despite a reorganization of the program structure, the program content is essentially
unchanged. There are some new and specific requirements which staff is reviewing to see how they
can be accommodated within existing resources. Staff will be bringing forward a report detailing any
financial and resource implications related to the new Guidelines. At the present time staff are not
recommending any changes to the 1998 budget estimates based on the new guidelines.

PUBLIC CONSULTATION

No public consultation was done in the preparation of this report.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS

This report has no financial implications for the RMOC.

Approved by
Robert Cushman, MD, MBA, FRCPC

Attach. (2)

Information Previously Distributed
To Be Listed on Community Services
Committee Agenda 2 April 1998












